
 

Complete the Census! Bring $$ to our County! 

  

Did you know that for every person counted during the 2020 Census in North Carolina, more than $4,000 in federal 

program dollars will be brought back to the region each year – that equates to approximately $3.6 billion for the 

entire region if everyone responds. 

  

Do your part today! The Census is scheduled to wrap up September 30. Take 10 minutes to complete the Census if 

you've not done so already and then take less than a minute to share this link with everyone you 

know: https://2020census.gov/ 
  

 

https://2020census.gov/?fbclid=IwAR28rrAcSmDlGUbxu8W_y9SQ6WGncckQmOXi3K758IF_eZIJHeC-F5xyLNI
https://2020census.gov/?fbclid=IwAR3MU-DUPerRRDZuHE13gnfgSRie8RvGv7yoXdqDr0p3sbos6Z9neMhraV0

